
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
February 7th, 2024 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting for the City Council Committee on 

Housing and Real Estate to be held on Thursday, February 15th, 2024 at 2:00 pm 

in Council Chambers has been cancelled. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 
 

Byron Sigcho-Lopez 

Chairman, Committee on Housing & Real Estate   

 


